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Bill/Sponsor SENATE BILL 800 AS PASSED SENATE, Sen. Jason Allen 

 
House Committee Government Operations                                        
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

Senate Bill 800, as passed by the Senate, would amend 1969 PA 306, the 
Administrative Procedures Act, to authorize the electronic transmission of 
administrative rules and notices of proposed guidelines.  The bill would 
define “notice” to mean a written or electronic record that informs a person 
of past or future action, and would define “record” to mean information that 
is inscribed on a paper or electronic medium.  The bill would require that 
only electronic notices be given to members or agencies of the Legislative 
and Executive branches of state government.  Also, the bill would require 
that submission of proposed rules be in the form of four paper copies and 
electronic submission to the Legislative Service Bureau for formal 
certification.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
The electronic submission of rules and notices would result in a minimal 
amount of savings to the state, perhaps between $2,000 and $5,000.  Any 
savings resulting from the bill would help to offset reductions taken in the FY 
2004 Legislative Council budget. 
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